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February 4, 2025 

Dear Parent(s): 

After much consideration, we have decided on our tuition rates for the 2025/26 school year.  Many factors 

play into this decision, including much needed teacher raises to remain competitive and fair.  This increase 

represents $200 for the year for kindergarten through grade 8 or $20 per month (10 payment). New 

preschool and prekindergarten students will see an increase of $300 per year or $30 per month (10 

payments). Returning preschool parents will see an increase of only $200 and not $300. 

Tuition is increased each year while keeping our school affordable in mind, but also meeting our increasing 

financial needs.  There are still some ways in which you can offset the cost of tuition.  These include: 

• Applying for financial aide (K-8) 

• Submitting a voucher which are accepted for Preschool to Kindergarten 

• Referring a new family to Cheverus. (Please see attached Referral Program terms and conditions) 

• Paying in full before July 1st to receive a $200 discount.  

• Taking advantage of the sibling discount.  

We know you all make many sacrifices to send your children to Cheverus, and we are so blessed to be 

entrusted with your child’s care and development. 

 Sincerely, 

Jeff Lane 
Principal 

  

 

 


